
 
 

 

Willemstad – Curacao, January 9th 2024 

 

Seacat Lines NV announces a new weekly service to Tampa 
 
Dear valued customers, 2023 was a great year during which we counted with 
your esteemed support. For this reason we decided to expand our service as of 
the beginning of 2024 with an additional vessel, m/v “Pia”.  
This ship will be operating next to the well known mv “Juice Express”, thus 
converting the Tampa service into a weekly service.   
 
We are offering weekly sailings from Florida to Costa Rica on Saturdays, allowing 
to load cargo Fridays all day, with documentation cut-off set for Fridays 1400 
hours Florida time. Discharging in Moin is programmed for each Thursday.   
By loading northbound cargo each Friday morning in Moin, customers can 
deliver cargo till Thursday midnight.  
 
For full details see the attached schedule, valid as of today, January 9th, 2024.  
With this service enhancement we will be connecting Costa Rica with Florida 
within one week. Our associated trucking companies can offer same day 
deliveries to many locations in Costa Rica and Florida.  We will continue to allow 
hazmat-, bonded-, project-, and breakbulk cargoes to cover all your needs.  
 
Do not hesitate to contact our commercial departments in Florida and Costa Rica 
for more information:  
Costa Rica:   : commercial@cr.seatrade.com 
Florida  : seacat@nagalogistics.com 
 


